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Celebrate Ambassador’s 10th Anniversary!Celebrate Ambassador’s 10th Anniversary!
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Friday, February 23, 2024
7:00-10:00PM

LoVe 
138 W 4th St, Cincinnati, OH 45202

Save the date for a heartwarming celebration! Talbert 
House Ambassadors are excited to announce this 

year’s “Home is Where the Heart is” event. Proceeds 
benefit Talbert House’s Housing Service Line providing 

affordable housing in the community.  

Talbert House is proud to have primary care providers 
conveniently located throughout Greater Cincinnati. To 
request an in-person or telemedicine appointment call 

513-242-7164. Clinics are open to everyone! 

Ready for Cold, Covid, Flu Season? Ready for Cold, Covid, Flu Season? 

Mt. Orab
709 North High Street 
Mt. Orab, OH 45154

Walnut Hills
2621 Victory Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45206

Western Hills
4966 Glenway Avenue 
Cincinnati, OH 45238

Monday-Friday | 8am-5pmMonday-Friday | 8am-5pm

If you are in crisis, please call:If you are in crisis, please call:
281-CARE (2273)281-CARE (2273)

If you are a veteran in crisis call:If you are a veteran in crisis call:
281-VETS (8387)281-VETS (8387)

Click to RSVP or learn more

https://www.talberthouse.org/
https://healthcollab.org/testandprotect/
https://healthcollab.org/testandprotect/
https://healthcollab.org/testandprotect/
https://healthcollab.org/testandprotect/
https://healthcollab.org/testandprotect/
https://www.talberthouse.org/
https://www.talberthouse.org/news/events-2/young-professionals--ambassadors-26/
https://www.talberthouse.org/news/events-2/young-professionals--ambassadors-26/
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Talbert House proudly announces the 
renaming of its executive office to the Tilow 
Executive Center. 

The Tilow Executive Center is named 
in recognition of Neil Tilow’s exceptional 
dedication to Talbert House. Neil’s remarkable 
career began in 1974 when he first joined 
Talbert House, leading him to the role of CEO 
in 1982. He stepped down from this position 
in 2023. A visionary leader, Neil strategically 
expanded Talbert House, providing a full 
continuum of care with a lasting impact on our 
community.

Tilow Executive Center

Create a LegacyCreate a Legacy
What is Planned Giving?
Planned giving is a thoughtful and 
strategic way to leave a legacy that allows 
you to support the causes that matter 
most to you beyond your lifetime. 

TALBERT HOUSE TALBERT HOUSE 
AMBASSADOR BOARD AMBASSADOR BOARD 
assembles Zylazine Kits assembles Zylazine Kits 
sponsored by the Hamilton sponsored by the Hamilton 
County Mental Health and County Mental Health and 
Recovery Services BoardRecovery Services Board

JUDGE BRAD JUDGE BRAD 
GREENBERG GREENBERG addresses addresses 
Fatherhood Project’s 61st Fatherhood Project’s 61st 
graduation classgraduation class

ASSISTANT CITY ASSISTANT CITY 
MANAGER NATASHA MANAGER NATASHA 
HAMPTON HAMPTON tours tours 
281CARE/988 call center281CARE/988 call center

TALBERT HOUSE TALBERT HOUSE hosts hosts 
Military Honor Luncheon to Military Honor Luncheon to 
honor Veteran employeeshonor Veteran employees

WCPO WCPO interviews staff interviews staff 
member Mary Wolff about member Mary Wolff about 
Hamilton County Suicide Hamilton County Suicide 
Prevention CoalitionPrevention Coalition

TALBERT HOUSE TALBERT HOUSE partners partners 
with Kendra Scott for Shop with Kendra Scott for Shop 
for Good event at Kenwoodfor Good event at Kenwood

TALBERT HOUSE TALBERT HOUSE 
AMBASSADOR BOARD AMBASSADOR BOARD 
tours Passages and hosts tours Passages and hosts 
holiday party for girlsholiday party for girls

TALBERT HOUSE TALBERT HOUSE 
celebrates the 100th stop celebrates the 100th stop 
of Hamilton County’s of Hamilton County’s 
513Relief Bus513Relief Bus

NEWS BRIEFS

21st Century Luncheon
Talbert House honored the late Richard 

Weiland with the Richard Shenk Visionary 
Award for his 45 years of dedication to Talbert 
House. The award was presented at the 21st 
Century Luncheon, an annual event hosted by 
the Foundation for Talbert House to celebrate 
and thank 21st Century Society members for 
their generous commitment to the future of 
the agency. 

Dick Weiland was a dedicated supporter 
of Talbert House for more than 45 years.  
He joined the Talbert House board in 1977 
serving as board chair, board member, 
advocate, and fundraiser. 

By incorporating Talbert House in your 
estate plans, you ensure your dedication 
to Talbert House continues to make a 
difference for generations to come.

Rachel Rasmussen, Allen Buckamneer, Josh Arnold

Click here for more information
or contact Teri Nau @teri.nau@talberthouse.org 

https://www.talberthouse.org/donate/planned-gifts-4/
https://www.talberthouse.org/donate/planned-gifts-4/
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Nonprofit of the Year Awards

Nikki Boberg, Anna Johnson, Megan Jones

Talbert House received Cincy Magazine’s 
Nonprofit of the Year Awards in recognition of 
Camp Possible and Transitional Housing.

Camp Possible is a therapeutic-based summer 
program for children who experience behavioral 
health challenges. Transitional Housing provides 
crucial assistance to homeless individuals in 
Hamilton County.

Nikki Boberg, Director of Youth Services, 
Anna Johnson, Associate Director of Youth 
Services, and Megan Jones, Director of Housing, 
proudly accepted the awards at the Cincy 
Magazine celebratory networking event.

OTP Team
An Opioid Treatment Program (OTP) is a 

behavioral health treatment service licensed 
by the state and federal government for the 
treatment of Opioid Use Disorder. The OTP 
team provides methadone (a proven medication 
preventing withdrawal and cravings), therapy, 
case management, and family support. Talbert 
House OTP opened within the Addictions 
Service Line when Central Community Health 
Board closed. The team of 9 can serve up to 
120 clients at OTP.

Second Chance Symposium 
Talbert House was proud to sponsor the Second Chance Symposium alongside KMK Law and 

Fifth Third Bank. During the event, Governor DeWine highlighted the crucial role of offering 
employment opportunities to individuals with involvement in the justice system. The program 
featured insights from Cincinnati business leaders, including Rodney McMullen, Chairman and CEO 
of The Kroger Co., Marcus Sheanshang, CEO of JBM Packaging, and Eric Wellinghoff, President 
of Nehemiah Manufacturing, who shared success with second chance hiring as a key component to 
strengthening the workforce. Talbert House is committed to actively contributing to the expansion 
of Ohio’s workforce by supporting successful reentry initiatives.

https://www.facebook.com/talberthouse
https://www.facebook.com/talberthouse
https://www.talberthouse.org/news/annual-reports/
https://www.talberthouse.org/news/annual-reports/
https://www.facebook.com/talberthouse
https://www.talberthouse.org/news/annual-reports/
https://www.talberthouse.org/news/annual-reports/
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HIGHLIGHTS

THANK YOU TO THESE 
GENEROUS FOUNDATIONS

Talbert House’s annual event Make Camp Possible raised over $160,000 to benefit 
Camp Possible, a therapeutic-based summer program for children who experience 
behavioral health challenges. On November 17 at Ivy Hills Country Club, nearly 200 
guests were welcomed with this year’s theme: Seuss on the Loose. Thanks to generous 
donors, more than 80 children will be able to attend Camp Possible next summer for 
the 10th year of camp. 

Thank you to Gratitude Sponsors Fifth Third Bank, Jackie Sweeney, The Ed and 
Joann Hubert Family Foundation, and Respect Sponsors George and Mary Jo Budig 
Family Foundation, Myriad Genetics, Robert D. Stern Fund of the Greater Cincinnati 
Foundation, USI Insurance Services, Williams Foundation, and many more. Talbert 
House would also like to thank the Make Camp Possible committee, co-chaired by 
Emily Peterson and Alan Piker.

Talbert House Raises over $160,000 for 
Therapeutic-Based Summer Camp 

Vice President Amy Orr Vice President Amy Orr 
named BOLD 16 Cohort named BOLD 16 Cohort 

Thank you for making the holidays 
special for our clients!

Cathy Jo Vanderpool Cathy Jo Vanderpool retires retires 
with 21 years of service at with 21 years of service at 

Talbert HouseTalbert House

Board Member Sarah Board Member Sarah 
Weiss Weiss promoted to Chief promoted to Chief 
Philanthrophy Officer at Philanthrophy Officer at 

Greater Cincinnati FoundationGreater Cincinnati Foundation

L&L Nippert Charitable FoundationL&L Nippert Charitable Foundation
$125,000 supporting Transitional Housing $125,000 supporting Transitional Housing 

at Parkway Center at Parkway Center 

PNC Charitable TrustPNC Charitable Trust
$50,000 supporting Residential Advisor $50,000 supporting Residential Advisor 

Navigator RoleNavigator Role

Board Member Jamie Leonard Board Member Jamie Leonard 
promoted to Chief Operating promoted to Chief Operating 

Officer at Fifth Third BankOfficer at Fifth Third Bank

Help build a Stronger Community... Help build a Stronger Community... 
One Life at a Time by making a One Life at a Time by making a 

donation to Talbert House. donation to Talbert House. 

To make a gift or for more 
information, please visit

DONATE

• The Alley Charitable Foundation
• Ambassador Board +
      Friends and Family
• Judith Beridon
• Lois Cohen
• Gamma Phi Delta Sorority, Inc.
• Denise Hertlein
• Tenecia Jackson
• Barbara and Fred Norton
• PLK Communities
• Joli Pope/Western Southern
• SEI - Cincinnati 
• Julie Shifman
• Susan Stegman

www.talberthouse.org/donate/
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